MT. HEBRON HIGH SCHOOL

8t Grade Parent Scheduling Information Night
Thursday, January 9, 2020, 6:00 pm
Mt. Hebron High School Auditorium

You Are Invited!
To Mt. Hebron’s Parent & Guardian Orientation Night. A time where important information will be shared to
ensure a smooth transition and successful experience for the Class of 2024!

A Glimpse of the Topics to be discussed:
-Graduation Requirements

-Scheduling for 9th Graders
-Extracurricular Opportunities
-Academic Area Presentations

-Parent Groups/Resources & Supports
-Meet the Instructional Team Leaders





